
What does it mean to be a member of the PTC?

Being a member of the PTC gives you the opportunity to be involved with activities and decisions that affect 

our school. The PTC holds monthly meetings where you can express your ideas or concerns, get information 

on what is happening with our school, and help decide where to allocate funds. When you are a member of 
the PTC, your level of involvement is completely up to you! You may want to join or head a committee for 

one of our fun community events, or take home projects like fliers and posters. Even if you don’t have the 

time to volunteer, please consider becoming a member. Your membership dues help support our school!

Is PTC just about fundraising?

While fundraising is a large part of what we do, we also work to bring our community together and make 

our school a better place. We have many family oriented events planned, such as Welcome Back to School 

Picnic, Movie Night, Fall Festival, and Open House, that are not as much as a way to raise money, but to 

gather our parents, kids and staff, get to know each other, share information, and have fun! We also partner 

with school staff to aid with school and classroom activities and technology upgrades, as well as our Art and 

Science Docent programs.

Why should I join PTC?

PTC would not exist without you! Attending meetings keeps you informed and gives you a voice. It is also a  

great way to meet other parents and teachers, AND get involved. We ALWAYS need your help. Everything the  

PTC does relies on the work of volunteers. Whether you lead a science or art lesson, head a committee, sell  

tickets, make posters, or clean up after an event, your help is essential to making sure our activities run smoothly.

We are looking forward to an amazing school year at Cobblestone. We strive to create an atmosphere where 

staff and students can do their best work. There is always more that can be done and WE NEED YOU!  

We can accomplish great things if we work together.

Dues for PTC Membership 2018-2019 - $20 per family (Please make checks payable to Cobblestone PTC)

Parent/Guardian Name(s):

Phone:	  E-mail:

	 Student name(s)	 Teacher/Grade
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